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Worshiping Together 
September 11, 2022 

11:00 AM 

Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

There’s More to It 

Jeremiah 7:1-11  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III 

Adult Bible Study 

Every Wednesday | 10 AM 

 Annex Building 

In Sympathy 

We offer our sympathy to the family of 

Jeff Rose, brother of Frank Rose, who 

passed away on September 2, 2022. 

FBC 101 
September 18, 2022 | 4 PM 

Are you interested in joining FBC Ahoskie, or 

simply interested in learning more about our 

church? Do you know someone who is? On 

Sunday, September 18, 2022 we will offer FBC 

101 at 4 PM. This is a one-hour class/discussion 

for people interested in joining our church or 

simply learning more about our church. If you 

would like to sign up, simply call the church office 

(252-332-4003), or speak with Paul or Anita. 

In The Meeting House 

September 4, 2022 

Sunday School  68 

Worship 117 

 WMU Churchwide  

Mission Project for September 

We are collecting the following items for the 

international students at Chowan University: 

 Blankets  Extra Long Twin Sheets 

 Pillows  Twin Comforters   

 Used Microwaves 

 A container will be in the West Street hallway for 

collection through September 30, 2022. Please 

contact Claire Presley if you have any questions. 

Chairo Music Ensemble 
Rehearsals Begin September 11 | 2 PM 

The Chairo Music Ensemble begins its 12th year   

of ministry this Sunday, September 11. Grade 

school children, youth and adults who are 

interested in singing praise & worship music as 

well as multi-cultural & world music are invited 

to join us for this first rehearsal. 

Chairo is a transliteration of the Greek word 

meaning “to rejoice.” So come lend your voice      

as we sing praises and rejoice over all God        

has done for us. 

Children’s Music & Missions 

Last Wednesday our building was filled with the 

beautiful sounds of children as we launched 

Music & Missions for the 2022-2023 Church Year. 

We loved welcoming back the regular participants 

and were overjoyed to see lots of new faces. 

Thank you, parents, for inviting your friends to 

bring their children to Music & Missions. 

This year’s theme is “God Loves the World.” We 

look forward to sharing it with the congregation 

for our annual Children’s Sabbath held on 

October 30 during the 11:00 AM worship hour. 

mailto:fbcahoskie@gate811.net


SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 

Week of September 11 - 17, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

anita@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Don Joyner, 396-1957 

Scott Outlaw, 287-6721 

Childcare During Worship - September 11 

Crib: Hannah Brown Class on Call 

Ages 1 & 2: Joyce Leary & Taylor F. Rose 

Ages 3 & 4: Elizabeth Davis, Leah & Ben Woodard 

Kindergarten: Melanie Byrum & Winnie Matthews 

Ushers - September 11 

Heath Britt, Doug Cobbs, Gloria Freeman, 

Pike Harrington, Perry Newbern, L. Taylor Rose; 

Balcony: Brad Hauser 

Sound System Operator - September 11 

Rick Burns 

Security Monitor - September 11 

Frank Britt 

Floral Offering - September 11 

Whit Powell & Chris Powell 

Home Delivered Meals - September 12 

Susan Earley 

Food Pantry - September 16 

Anita Thompson & Carroll Thompson 

 

September 7, 2022 

Weekly Need $ 9,143.50 

Weekly Offering $ 6,448.47 

Difference $ -2,695.03 

  

YTD Needs $ 329,166.00 

YTD Offerings $ 301,171.04 

YTD Difference $ -27,994.96 

  

Capital Campaign Offering $ 430.00 

Benevolence Offering $ 475.00 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Stewardship Statement  

Week of September 18 - 24, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 

paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Don Joyner, 396-1957 

Scott Outlaw, 287-6721 

Childcare During Worship - September 18 

Crib: Hannah Brown Class on Call 

Ages 1 & 2: Georgia Copeland & Kari Pierce 

Ages 3 & 4: Claire & Jordan Harrell 

Kindergarten: Avery & Harriet Byrum 

Ushers - September 18 

Kay Byrd, Sophia Byrd, J.C. Doughtie, 

Bill Magette, Nat Riddick, Carroll Thompson; 

Balcony: Walt Pierce 

Sound System Operator - September 18 

Chris Slachta 

Security Monitor - September 18 

Jack Britt 

Floral Offering - September 18 

Family of Dot Williford 

Home Delivered Meals - September 19 

Georgia Copeland & Jayne Frei 

Food Pantry - September 23 

Pansy & Robert E. White 

Northeast NC 

Cooperative Baptist Fellowship 

Regional Gathering 

Edenton Baptist Church  

September 25, 2022 | 3:45 PM - 7:30 PM 

All FBC Ahoskie folks are invited. The gathering 

will feature informative breakout sessions, a 

fellowship meal and meaningful worship. The 

event is free, however the meal is $5.00.  

 

Featured speakers are Sam and Melody Harrell. 

The Harrells served as CBF Field Personnel in 

Kenya and on the national staff of CBF. Melody is 

a certified spiritual director. 

   

For more information contact Lou Ann Gilliam 

at gillil@chowan.edu or 252-398-6317, or Anita 

Thompson at anita@fbcahoskie.org. 


